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Motor Vehicle Crash 

 

On Tuesday, September 2nd, 2025 at approximately 3:08pm, the Lawrence Township Police 

Department received a 9-1-1 call reporting that a vehicle had crashed into the showroom of 

the Tesla dealership (3371 Brunswick Pike, Lawrenceville, NJ). 

 

Officers arrived on scene to find the front glass of the showroom shattered and a 2025 Tesla 

Model 3 inside of the building. The operator of the vehicle, Larisa Korwin (74 year old female, 

Princeton resident) sustained minor injuries and was transported to a local hospital via 

ambulance. Two customers in the showroom also received minor injuries from the broken 

glass. They were treated on scene and released.  

 

As a result of the investigation conducted on scene, it was determined that Mrs. Korwin 

accidentally accelerated her vehicle forward into the front glass wall of the dealership and into 

the showroom. 

 

The Lawrence Township Fire Department, Emergency Medical Services and the Building 

Inspector assisted with the investigation.  

 

This investigation is continuing and anyone with additional information is asked to contact 

Officer Darren Gould #251 at 609-896-1111 or dgould@lawrencetwp.com. 

 

 
***All persons are considered innocent until proven guilty in a court of law*** 

 


